
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #74 
 
Date:   November 3, 2020 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Robert Hoeg,   

Chairman, NS/NU Command Sports 
Committee 

 
Subject:     2021 Dominion Sports      

 

Message: Comrades:  The decision to cancel all 2021 Dominion 

Member sports was made by motion during the Sept.29/20 
Dominion Sports Committee meeting. (MOTION: It was 
moved that the 2021 Dominion Member Sports 
Championships be cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
subsequent restrictions and associated risks. CARRIED)  

 
This means there will be no NS/NU Command 
Provincial Member Sport Championships that lead to 
a National event for 2021.  
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